Ohio Department of Transportation
Prebid Questions

Project No. 060122 Sale Date - 3/8/2006

Question Submitted: 2/21/2006 Question Number: 1

ON PAGE 5/40 UNDER LONGITUDINAL JOINTS(FLEXIBLE PAVEMENT)IT IS STATED TO PAVE SURFACE COURSE
MAINLINE ON WEEKENDS ONLY- EXACTLY WHAT TIMES ARE CONSIDERED WEEKENDS ?

Question Submitted: 2/23/2006 Question Number: 2
Will the microstation files be available to our P.E. to facilitate production of the traffic control plans?

The files will be made available to the successful bidder.

Question Submitted: 2/27/2006 Question Number: 3

What is the duration of time that the milled surface can be opened to traffic? Why is their an item for misc.metals set up,if there
aren't any castings to be adjusted to grade. Thank you.

Question Submitted:  2/9/2006 Question Number: 4

on page 35 of proposal under liquidated savings/ damages amount- | believe $15,000 total for the entire project should be
$150,000.00-

Question Submitted:  3/7/2006 Question Number: 5

Per your Maintenance of Traffic Typical Sections on Plan page 12/40, you show a tappered longitudinal jt that seperates Phase 1
from Phase 2. Per your plan there will be a 5" difference in grade in lane 2. Thats a 5" grade change in 8.5 feet (11'-width of
barrel). Your plan note on page 8/40 states that 1" in 10" is required. 4 lanes will not be able to be maintained for both Phase 1
and Phase 2 unless the minimum grade change is not waived.

The 1" per 10" applies to transverse joints. The preceding paragraph states that a 6:1 is required for longitudinal
joints. The joint required to remove and construct the overlay between lanes is a longitudinal joint, hence a 6:1
wedge is needed. Using the numbers provided by the bidder, | arrive at a 20:1 for 5" in 8.5". The wedge only needs
to be 30" wide to meet the plan requirement

All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents. If a question warrants a clarification,
the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders. If the Department believes that the bidding
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.
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